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Appointments
Announced

Page Five

Vice-President of 
Student Government, 
Larry Pike, called a 
special Senate meet
ing on Wednesday,

February 28 to elect 
representatives to 
college committees. 
Those appointed to 
the committees are as

Sams Missoui Bound
Ed Saras, a junior 

English major will be 
representing Mars 
Hill's chapter of Al
pha Chi, a scholastic 
honor society, at 
theiir national con
vention March 22 in 
St. Louis, Missouri. 
The convention will 
begin on Thursday 
March 22 and run

through Sunday, Marcn 
25.

Mars Hill has had 
a chapter of Alpha 
Chi for the last two 
years. The general 
purpose of the club 
is intellectual pur
suits. In order to 
be a member of Alpha 
Chi, one must main
tain a 3.5 grade 
point average.

follows: Plans and 
Policies-Martha Gray 
and Sara'n Traylor; 
Curriculum-Susan Re- 
Mine and Larry Hol
mes; Athletics-Larry 
Pike and Gail Walker; 
Visiting Artists and 
Lecturers-Carl Roh- 
leder and Jean Bart
on; Library-Eric Gar
ner and Ed Sams; 
Traffic-Karen Batson 
and Jerry Watts; Re
ligious Life-Valorie 
McNabb and Keith Wig- 
glesworth.

COED HOUSING 
PROBABLE

Je pense. —
«aonc

Jc
Carolina Coed

Out George and 
George. By the way, 
if you want to see 
Hi ore of George Peery, 
be sure to see "The 
Medicine Show" on 
March 16 and 17. 
George has the lead 
Part.

Q. Dear Carol,
Can students get 

free classified ads 
in the Hilltop?

-The men in Phil
lips Cottage 
A . Dear Men,

How classified are 
your ads?

Q. Dear Carol,
Why can't we, in 

Spilman, get any hot 
water?

Gene
A. Why, Gene, I 
thought all jocks in 
Spilman had plenty of 
body heat.

Cont. from Pg. 2
Carolina Coed is a 
new article in the 
Hilltop. It is sat
irical of Ann Landers 
and Dear Abby. 
Please let us know 
how you like it.
“Tomorrow moi\j 

never be. 
Seerv

+odqy.

Letter To The Editor
Gont. from Pg. 2
forium after a movie 
Or concert. (Ever 
Potice the signs 
fbat say "No Smoking" 
Or "No food or
'brinks"?) There is a 
Reason. The maid and 
Janitor (singular) in 
fhe Fine Arts Build
ing are very over 
'forked without clean
ing the auditorium. 
W say "Too Bad" ? 
''^®ll it might be; for 
7ou (us).

I also interviewed ^hil Weast, who 
“rings us these 
iilras; like them or 
I'ot. Phil says if he 
"as to continue to 
'^iaan the auditorium 
®fter movies; this 
'^Ould jeopardize the 
^^ntinuanc^^^^^^^^jno^

Uunm *Channel -*■
+h«t

m«ll
/fit*

vies, (period)
Mr. Weast now 

knows that there is 
something wrong with 
the sound. ^ Between 
him, Mr. Fish, and 
Mr. Proffit, I have 
been told the sound 
will be fixed.' Now 
we should do our 
part. If we sneak 
food into the audi
torium, then we can 
just as well sneak 
empties to a garbage 
receptical. As for 
the smoking, this is 
not only Mars Hill's 
rules, this is also a 
State Fire Law.

(Ever see a thousand 
people try to get out 
of Moore Auditorium 
in only a few 
seconds?)

Cooperation on all 
sides should be con
sidered. "Sound 
fair?" And besides, 
where else could you 
have seen "2001" or 
any of the other 
flicks for only 25c?

Objectively, 
Steve Walker

hUUiJ^

COLOR DEVELOPERS, INC.
P.O. BOX 3018- ASHEVILLE, N. C. 28802

Applications for 
married student's 
housing beginning 
next fall are now 
available. According 
to Debra Watson, who 
is in charge of app
lications, if enough 
interest is shown 
during this semester.

then construction 
will begin during the 
summer semester and' 
the housing will be 
completed in time for 
use at the beginning 
of the fall semester. 
Forms can be obtained 
in the Student Devel
opment Office.

movie mania «
rest is actually part 
Cherokee. The boy 
has to do less than 
he is capable of do
ing in order to rig 
the odds.
Bless The Beasts And 
Children (PG)
The regulated killing 
of buffalo as viewed 
by children from a 
camp forms the basis 
for this film. They 
decide to correct 
this terrible situa
tion. There is a 
message about killing 
in this film which I 
think is meant to say 
different things to 
different people. So 
don't miss this one. 
Doctor Zhivago (G) 
Number 6 in all time 
money-makers. Won't 
stay there long due 
to increase in admis

sion prices for cur
rent films. Omar 
Sharif plays the doc
tor. Enjoyable, but 
Russians with a Brit
ish accent?

New York Film Critics 
Awards
Best Picture — Cries 
And Whispers 
Best Director-Ingmar 
Bergman for Cries And 
Whispers
Best Actress-Liv Ull- 
man in Cries And 
Whispers
Best Actor - Sir Law
rence Olivier in 
Sleuth
Best Supporting Act
ress - Jeannie Berlin 
in The Heartbreak Kid 
Best Supporting Actor 
-Robert Duvall in The 
Godfather
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